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TRANSITION DAYS 
Next Monday and Tuesday are transition days – 
Year 6 children will spend two days at their chosen 
high schools and the other year groups in school 
will spend the days in next year’s classes.  Year 6 
children must be transported to and from their 
High schools by parents and must wear our school 
uniform. 
 
SWIMMING 
Year 3 children will be swimming again next week 
from Tuesday to Friday so will need their kits each 
day. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTOS 
School photos were handed out this week.  For 
anyone wishing to purchase them via the school, 
orders need to be returned before 14th July.   
 
CASH PAYMENTS  
Just a reminder that from September school will no 
longer be able to accept cash payments for trips, 
snack, or lunch. 
 
We will be rolling out a new payment app from 
September called Parentpay which will also be used 
as a communication system.  Further details will be 
sent out as soon as possible. 
 
READING BOOKS 
As we are coming to the end of our school year, we 
need to collect all reading books ready for next 
year.  If you have not already done so, please return 
any school reading books that you may have at 
home by Friday 18th July.  Misplaced reading books 
will incur a £5 charge to cover the replacement of 
the book. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL MEALS 
Menu next week is below: 
 
Monday – Sausage roll or veggie bolognese 
Tuesday – Thai chicken curry or five bean jollof rice 
Weds – Roast turkey or veggie roast dinner 
Thurs – Cheese and broccoli pasta bake or spinach 
and cheese whirl 
Friday – Fish and chips or all day veggie breakfast 
(Jacket potatoes available as alternative each day) 
 
WEEKLY AWARDS 
Congratulations to the following children who have 
received a weekly award from their class teacher. 
 
PERSON OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale –Rihana for being in school all week 
and for making friends. 
Armstrong –Cole for great enthusiasm during our 
geography fieldwork. 
Jemison –Roman for fantastic sketches in DT this 
week. 
Malala –– Harry for always bringing a smile to Miss 
Myle’s face. 
Attenborough –Oliver for always trying hard. 
 
STAR PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale – Alice 
Armstrong – Evan 
Jemison –  Lilash 
Malala - Sophie 
Attenborough –Alan 
 
READER OF THE WEEK 
Nightingale –Albie 
Armstrong – Dylan 
Jemison - Amelia 
Malala –Eva 
Attenborough –Max 
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CLASS DOJO CHAMPION 
Nightingale – Freddie 
Armstrong – Hughie 
Jemison -  Peggy 
Malala – Oliver 
Attenborough -Ivy 
 
SCHOOL VALUE AWARD (Responsibility) 
Nightingale – Izzy 
Armstrong – Ivan 
Jemison- Alessio 
Malala – Lily 
Attenborough – Iyla 
 
TT ROCKSTAR AWARD 
Jemison – Joey 
Malala – Connor and Mia 
Attenborough –  Olly 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
Many happy returns to Raisa in Y4 and Arya in 
Nursery who celebrate their birthdays this week. 
 
SCHOOL PANTRY 

A reminder that our school pantry is open for 

anyone needing a helping hand – we have food, 

household, toiletry and clothing available.  Please 

contact the school office if you would like to visit  

the pantry. 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Mon 7th July Transition Day 

Tues 8th July Transition Day 

Tues 15th July Parent’s anxiety workshop 9.00-
10.00 am 

Thurs 17th July Year 6 Leavers Celebration 
Church Hall 4.30 to 5.30 pm 

Friday 18th July Year 6 Leavers Disco 4.00-6.00 
pm 

Weds 23rd July School closes for Summer 1.30 
pm 
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